
 

 

  

 

   
 

 

12th September 2023 

 
 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

We have booked a visit to Magna as part of our science topic Sounds. While there the children will 

be taking part in a Sounds Workshop. 

 

The visit will take place on Wednesday 11th October 2023 

 

The charge for the visit will be £17.00 and will be available for payment on Parentpay.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am so please ensure that your child arrives at school at 8:45am and 

the coach will return to school by the end of the normal school day. 

 

Children are to wear school uniform, a warm coat and practical footwear and bring a packed lunch 

and water bottle.   

 

Could you please ensure that if your child has medical needs that they have their medication with 

them on the day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Year 4 Teachers 

 


